
We Congratulate our Mayor of Collins Chabane Cllr Shadrack Maluleke on his election as the 2nd 

Deputy Chairperson of SALGA.  

“I am humble and grateful to be trusted with this task, and as the Salga Provincial Executive 

Committee [PEC], we will continue to be the voice of local government.”  

Mayor Maluleke has promised that they will work hard to ensure there is stability in municipalities 

and will also ensure that municipalities follow the discipline¬ code of conduct and deliver quality 

services to the communities. The two days sitting that was held in Polokwane, The Ranch, was 

attended by Executive mayors and other members of PMTs. 


